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To whom it may concern ;

The Dance Competition organization named “Gloria Open” which was held for the
first time in Antalya Serik-Belek last year on March 21-22, and for the second time on the
30th of April-1¥ of May have been successfully implemented. First of all, we would like to
thank you for the support you have provided for this organization to be held in Turkey. This
Organization is important in respect of its contributions to Turkish sports and the fact that
young people gain the habit of doing Dance Sports.

We and sports lovers; are so pleased to hear that the said organization shall be held for
the third time in Antalya Serik-Belek between 14-16 October 2016, under the name of “Gloria
Senior Open”. Antalya city, and especially Serik-Belek region, have hosted and will continue
to host, many international organizations and activities this year. A big assembly, which was
held with the participation of world leaders of G20 and Expo 2016 have been held faultlessly
with the coordination of civil administrations at the end of last year.

In the organization of Gloria Senior Open, as in the other great organizations, all
security measures shall be taken at the highest level by The Provincial Security Directorate in
the coordination of our Serik Municipality.

As Serik Municipality, we would like to announce to all athletes and Dance Sport
officials that they can come to our city with their mind at peace in this great Dance Sports

organization and we will be glad to host them.

Prof. Dr. Ramazan CALIK
Mayor of Serik



